
PAMV Chapter BHS 

Music VP Report for October 8, 2011 Board Meeting 

The Music Team met on September 28. 

We discussed improvements to the quartet program, to be implemented after the FWD 
convention. 

The new FWD Quartet Activity Chairman, Bill Kane, will be encouraging informal quartetting at 
the FWD convention.  Attendees will be encouraged to sing a tag or PoleCat with a pickup 
quartet.  This entitles each singer to affix the “Putting the Q in BHS” sticker he received at 
registration to his badge, and to sport it proudly. 

The Voice Lesson classes are again well-attended, with some PAMV members as students. 

Steve has found Groupanizer to be very helpful in assigning riser positions for the 10/15 
contest.  Signups: 9 bass, 7 baritone, 11 lead, 5 tenor (total=32) 

Upcoming musical dates: 

10/11, 10/18 Voice Lessons 
10/14-15 FWD Convention in Fresno 
10/25-12/13 Holiday Chorus rehearsals 
11/5 Cabaret 
11/27 Filoli 
12/3 Sunnyvale Tree-Lighting (not scheduled yet) 
12/5 Mountain View Tree-Lighting (not scheduled yet) 
Early December – sing at a shopping mall with other chapters (not scheduled yet) 
12/17 Sing at Palo Alto Farmers Market 
 
Terry Moore, VP of Music 


